
                                                                                                                         
 

Refuse Collection Transitioning to Waste Management Beginning January 1, 2023 
January 1, 2023, will see the transition of refuse collection from the Town to Waste Management (WM). 

Important notes for the service provision are summarized below. The Town negotiated for favorable 
terms to minimize impact on residents. There will be no change in your tax bill for 2023; in 2024 and 

beyond you will see a refuse/garbage fee listed. 
 

 
 

The schedule for collection 
will not change. Your refuse 
will get picked up the same 

day as now. 

You will keep your Town of 
Cedarburg refuse cart(s), 

there will be NO swap out!  

You are allowed to have no 
more than (2) refuse carts 

out for collection. These are 
in addition to your bi-

weekly recycling collection.

If you want a second cart 
you can contact WM. They 
will provide an additional 
cart for an annual fee of 
$60. Sizes of 96, 64 or 35 

gallon carts will be available.

In addition to the Town bulk 
item collection option ($90 
per 15 minutes), WM will 

offer this service for $30 per 
item, directly scheduled 

through their office.

WM will replace broken 
carts for free! 

Bulk Item Event: WM will 
provide one event each year 
supplying three dumpsters 

for residents to drop off 
bulk items at no charge.  

MORE INFO COMING SOON! 
An informatinal flyer will be 
mailed to all residences with 

a collection schedule and 
other specifics in December. 


